
 

 

 
 

May 09, 2024 
To Valued Customers 

YMC CO., LTD. 
Quality Assurance Department 

 
 

Notice Regarding BioPro IEX Columns 
 

 

We are planning to upgrade the quality control chromatography system we use for 
shipping control of BioPro IEX columns as it is obsolete. We will change the COA format 
and serial number to reflect the change. In addition, the airtight stopper change to PEEK, 
the same as the column material. 

Please kindly take a look at this notification. If you should have any questions or 
concerns in this change, please do not hesitate to contact us. We thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
 

1. Product to be changed 
BioPro IEX columns 
 

2. Date of change 
Change sequentially from shipments in and after June 2024 

 
3. Contact information 

Website Inquiry Form: https://www.ymc.co.jp/en/inquiry/form/ 
 

https://www.ymc.co.jp/en/inquiry/form/


 

 

 
 

Appendix 
 
 
Details of Changes to  COA format and Serial number 

 Current New 
COA format   

Serial number BP○○○○○○ 
e.g. BP123456 

○○○□□○○○○○ 
e.g. 123AB12345 

○：Number, □：Alphabet 
 
 
Details of change to airtight stopper 

 Current New 
Material POM PEEK 
Color Black Brown 

 


